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August 25, 2020  

 

TO:  H. Sam Orth, III, Director, Department of Technology 

CC: Rick A. Wagner, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

Pamela H. OGrady, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

Ronny Varghese, Enterprise Architect, Department of Technology 

From:  Randal Applegate, Infrastructure Interim Manager  

Through: Ihab Tadros, Assistant Director, Department of Technology 

SUBJECT: Award Letter for SolarWinds Network Performance Monitoring – RFQ016288  

The Department of Technology (DoT) through utilization of a Request for Quotations process, received 

multiple bid in response to RFQ016288 for purchase of SolarWinds Network Performance Monitoring. 

Upon analysis of submitted bids, CDWG has been selected as the lowest responsive, responsible and best 

bid submitted.   

 

Total amount Bidder 

43,048.00 CDW 

44,852.00 BROWN ENTERPRISE 

44,059.89 Vcloud 

54,800.00 TARAZI 

44,000.00 SAITECH 

  
 


